
CRAWFORD COUNTY LAND CONSERVATION, PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT 
LAND USE CONCERNS 
   December 8, 2020 

 
The Zoom/Teleconference meeting was called to order by Chairman Dave Olson at 9:02 a.m. Olson verified 
the posting of the agenda.  Members present for roll call were Wade Dull, Bob Standorf and Kim Moret. 
Edward Hayes-Hall was excused.  
 
A motion was made by Dull to approve the minutes as mailed.  Second by Olson. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
GIGI COLLINS, Property Lister  
Collins stated her office is busy working on property tax bills. They have been experiencing a few problems with 
the Transcendent software and had to recalculate bills.  
 
CSM: Larry Bedtka, Town of Bridgeport 
Splitting into two lots 
Motion by Standorf, second by Dull to approve the Larry Bedtka, Town of Bridgeport CSM contingent upon 
reviewing agencies.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
CSM: Ralph Losey Revocable Trust, Town of Freeman 
Creating access to a lot 
Motion by Dull, second by Standorf to approve the Ralph Losey Revocable Trust, Town of Freeman CSM 
contingent upon reviewing agencies.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
2021 Grant 
Collins stated at the Land Counsel meeting in October they decided the grant funds would be used for 
completing the 911 project, Lidar project for Land Conservation and upgrade the GIS server. The grant is due 
at the end of December and Collins will bring the final numbers to the meeting next month.  
 
Bills 
Motion by Standorf, second by Moret to pay the monthly bills as presented.  Motion carried unanimously by roll 
call vote. 
 
RICH MARKS/DAN MARKS- Surveyor  
Marks stated he hasn’t been in the office and has nothing new to report.  
 
Bills 
None 
 
Jake Shedivy, Land Conservation, Planning & Zoning Department  
Shedivy stated he is busy with septic installs and zoning inquires. Will be going out today on installs and later in 
the week. Working on a few small zoning projects, reviewing applications in the floodway. Sent the POWTS 
assessment list to the Property Lister for the tax bills. Shedivy gave a brief update on the WI Fund; approx. 20 left 
to be installed and approx. 40 have been sent to the State for reimbursement. Deadline for installs and 
reimbursement request is June 2021.  Has not had an opportunity to get together with Corporation Council 
regarding the floodway sanitation discussed at last month’s meeting.  
 
Public Comments 
Gillian Pomplun from the Crawford County Independent stated she participated in the Lt. Governor’s Peoples 
Budget Session and advocated for an extension of the WI Fund.  
 
Next meeting will be Tuesday January 12, 2021. 
 
Dull made a motion to adjourn at 9:27 a.m., second by Moret.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
Becky Nagel 
Administrative Assistant 
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